
             

           25/01/2018 

                                   

To 

Dr.Rangarajan, 

Secretary Cum Treasurer, 

Indian  Prosthodontics  Society, 

Royahpet, 

Chennai. 

 

                             Subject: Community outreach programme report. 

Respected sir, 

               This is to bring to your kind notice that we have conducted the community outreach 

programme at AMEôS Dental College in the month of January 2018, Raichur successfully on the 

eve of Prosthodontistsô day from 22/1/18 to 25/1/18. The prosthodontics awareness programme 

and screening camp was also conducted on Prosthodontists day (22
nd

 January 2018) at LVD 

College and VLC pharmacy college, Raichur. 

We had a total of 30 patients out of which patients 16 were treated for complete denture and 14 

for RPD. 

The dentures were delivered in boxes sponsored by capri company. The photographs of the 

patientsô treatment and prosthesis delivered are attached. 

I thank you sir for having permitted us to do this program which was very `much beneficial and 

which has created lots of prosthetic awareness among the patients. 

Thanking you, 

 

Regards, 

Dr. Sunil Dhaded, 

Professor and Head, 

Department of Prosthodontics, 

AMEôS dental college and hospital, 

Raichur.  



                

           



  

 



  

  



  

  


